


16. To whom was this advice provided – councillors, staff or both – and in what form (eg written report, workshop)?
Primarily support to CEO Steve Gibling/Comms team in relation to media enquiries while there was a vacancy in the team.

 
17. How much has your council paid for professional public relations/communications advice since June 30, 2024?

No further costs incurred YTD.

 
18. To whom was this advice provided, and in what form (eg written report, workshop)?

Internal

 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council by return email to lgoima@bdc.govt.nz.
 
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published
at https://bullerdc.govt.nz/district-council/your-council/request-for-official-information/responses-to-lgoima-requests/  with your personal information removed.
 
Kind regards
 
Simon Pickford  | Chief Executive Officer
Email Simon.Pickford@bdc.govt.nz
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Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any
mistransmission. If you receive this correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not disclose, copy or relay any part of this correspondence if
you are not the intended recipient. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of Buller
District Council.

Westport office closed 12 pm Tuesday 24 December 2024, reopening 8:30 am
Monday 6 January 2025.

Reefton Visitor & Service Centre closes 12 pm Tuesday 24 December 2024,
reopening normal hours 9 am Monday 6 January 2025.
Reduced hours and limited services available between these dates.

To notify urgent noise or animal complaints during this time, please call
0800 807 239.

Council wishes Buller residents a happy and safe festive season
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